
Letter of Appeal for Improved Student Safety 

Resources 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[School Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned parent/student at [School Name]. Ensuring the safety of our 

students is a fundamental priority that we all share. However, I believe that our current safety 

resources may not be adequate to meet the needs of our school community. 

In light of recent events and ongoing concerns surrounding student safety, I urge you to consider 

increasing our resources dedicated to safety measures, including but not limited to: 

• Enhanced security personnel on campus 

• Improved surveillance systems 

• Regular safety drills and training for staff and students 

• Access to mental health professionals 

Investing in these resources will not only help in safeguarding our students but also promote a 

sense of security and trust within our community. I believe that with your support, we can create 

a safer environment for everyone. 



Thank you for considering this vital matter. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this 

further at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Relation to Student, if applicable] 


